Closing remarks for Memorial Service

There will be a tour of an active-duty AC-130 Gunship after the Memorial Service.  

Anyone who wants to see the gunship, please go to the buses at the back of the Air Park (point).  

Anyone not going to the aircraft, buses will return you to your cars in the parking lot across the highway.

I would like to thank the Public Affairs Staff, the Communication Squadron, the Marina Staff, and the Transportation and Services Squadrons for their professional assistance and support.

And, I again want to thank the Hurlburt Honor Guard, Chaplain Defay, Colonel Marsh, and our honored family member guests for making this Memorial Service the tribute we wanted.  

Thank you all and God Bless.

Chaplain Defay:

